
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 31/1/2025 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Tuesday 11th Feb – Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 25th March – Parents’ Evening 3.30-5.00pm 
Wednesday 26th March – Parents’ Evening 3.30-5.00pm & 6.00-
7.00pm 
Wednesday 2nd April – Year 2 Showcase – more details to follow 

 
 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
Curriculum Awards  
Year 1- Isla  - For working 

independently and joining in with 
discussions. 
Billie – For improved listening skills. 

Year 2 Leo S – For using evidence 

from the text to support his opinions.  

Erin - For super maths work counting 

amounts of money in pence and 

pounds. 

Christian Value Awards 
Rosie – The Christian value of Trust. 

Anna- The Christian value of Peace. 

Primrose – For showing compassion 
for others. 
Logan - For being a good friend to 
others. 

Star Writer 
Olivia – For creating a fantastic story 
on the Humongous Strawberry. 
Phoenix- For improvement in 
independent working. 
Tanatswa – For using excellent 
vocabulary in his writing. 
Leo S – For a showing empathy when 
writing about the experiences of 
others in RE. 

 

Class News 

In Year 1…  
We were very proud of the children’s re writing of The Enormous 

Turnip, we had Giant Strawberries and Monstrous Pumpkins to 

name just a few. We were encouraged with the use of finger 

spaces, full stops and capital letters. Our focus next week will be 

letter formation and handwriting as we explore different stories in 

National Storytelling Week. Please can children bring in their 

favourite story next week. 

In Maths we have been looking at counting on up to 20 and using 

number bonds to 20. 

In RE we have just finished the story of Joseph and talked about 

how God was with him during his time in Egypt and how he 

showed forgiveness to his brothers.  
 

In Year 2 … 
This week in maths we have been continuing to learn about 
money. We have been making amounts using coins to match a 
given amount and begun finding change. We have turned our 
roleplay area into a shop! 
Next week we begin our unit on Multiplication and Division and the 
children have been exploring counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. Our first 
times table will be focusing on is the x10 table. 
Our RE lessons have explored the stories of blind Bartimaeus and 
the Ten Lepers. We have considered how their lives were changed 
by meeting Jesus. 
In Science, we have been recording the weather and looking at 
the different types of weather. We have been exploring how 
weather affects our actions and begun creating our own weather 
reports. 
Next week, it is National Story Telling week and the children will 
be taking part in different story related activities over the week. 
 
Enjoy your weekend, 
Mrs Ramsay & Mrs Bamber 

               

Come to school – it’s really cool! 
Be on time – it helps you shine! 
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